
LaGrange Highlands District 106 FAQ’s for Return to Full-Day of Learning 
 

What is the date for a return to a full-day of learning?  
March 15, 2021 

 
What does the school day look like on March 15?  
8:20-3:15 for both ES and MS (Student drop off  is 8:10 - 8:20 a.m. with 8:25a.m. is the late 
bell.) 

 
How does the schedule affect Early Childhood Education (ECE)? 
The school day for our early childhood education program will also adjust to the pre-Covid 
hours listed below: 
AM:  8:30 a.m. - 11:00 a.m. 
PM:  12:00 p.m. - 2:30 p.m. 

 
Will the district continue with its current mitigation procedures? 
The district will continue with all of the mitigation procedures that are currently in place.  To 
review those mitigations, please click ​here​. 
 
What will lunch look like for both schools? 
Lunch will be approximately forty minutes long at both the ES and MS. Twenty minutes for lunch 
and twenty minutes for recess.  
 
Elementary School 
Lunch will be held  in the MPR and Elementary School Gym. One-half of a grade will have lunch 
(class-specific), while the other half has recess. The two halves will rotate at the midpoint of 
their lunch period.  Lunch times are as follows: 

2nd Grade:  10:30 - 11:10 
1st Grade:  11:10 - 11:50 
Kindergarten:  11:50 - 12:30 
3rd & 4th Grades:  12:40 - 1:20 

 
Middle School 
Lunch will be held in the cafeteria.. One-half of a grade will have lunch (class-specific), while 
the other half has recess. The two halves will rotate at the midpoint of their lunch period. The 
lunch times for the MS are: 

8th Grade:  10:08 - 10:50 
5th Grade:  10:52 - 11:35 
7th Grade 11:36 - 12:18 
6th Grade 12:20 - 1:02 

https://www.district106.net/d106/downloads/user_downloads/2021/8383.pdf


  
Will a hot/cold lunch be available? 
Quest Food Services will be back in operation at both schools to provide student lunches for 
those families who wish to participate. Lunch menus will be available the week of March 8.  
 
Can students leave for lunch? 
Students may go home for lunch.  If students go home for lunch, they must sign out in the school 
office before leaving ​and​ sign back in upon their return. We ask that parents notify the office by 
9:30 a.m. if their child(ren) will be going home for lunch.  Due to scheduling constraints, lunch 
periods between grades and schools may not align. 
 
Will Remote Learning continue? 
Remote learning will continue to be an option for families that choose to do so.   
 
Will students have Special Subject Classes and Physical Education? 
Yes.  Students will attend these classes with their cohorts.  Students will travel to the special 
subject/physical education teachers’ classrooms when possible. 
 
What extracurricular or after school activities will be available? 
Some opportunities will be available and specific plans will be sent out by each school the week 
of March 8. 
  
 
 
 
 

 
 


